
[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Applicant's Name] 

[Applicant's Business Name] 

[Applicant's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Applicant's Name], 

We regret to inform you that your application for business credit with [Your Company Name] 

has been denied due to concerns regarding potential fraudulent activity associated with your 

application. 

We take issues of fraud very seriously and utilize a comprehensive review process for all 

applications. After careful consideration and review of your application, we have determined that 

we cannot extend credit at this time. 

If you believe this decision was made in error or if you have additional information that you 

would like us to consider, please contact us at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 


